| support the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact bill that has already passed the Oregon
House (most recently in 2017, but beginning in 2009.) | do not support referral primarily because
we have a representative government and the Oregon Senate was elected to pass legislation
such as this. The last time the allocation of electors was changed (to winner take all), it was
done by the Oregon State Legislature, and it is appropriate to let Senators have their vote again.



